The Elizabethan Club of Pale University.

June 2, 1925.

Dr. Harvey Cushing, Boston, Mass.

Dear Dr. Cushing:

Thank you very heartily for the copy of your Life of Osler, that came to us safely from the Oxford Press.

I have not had time to look through the book except to notice that the Elizabethan Club is indexed in three places, but I saw enough of the work to know how important a contribution it is to our knowledge of Osler, of medical science, and of bibliographic endeavor. Thank you very much.

Yours very sincerely,

an drewleogh